
RECEIVED VIA EMAIL 

January 14, 2020 

Name: PAUL TESSIER 

Email:  

Message: 
RE ATTAINABLE HOUSING - WHILE I AM OUT OF THE COUNTRY I AM UNABLE TO ATTEND NEXT 
MEETING,HOWEVER, HAVE YOUR COMMITTEE CONSIDERED A COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTRE ON THE 
SITE? COULD BE A SECOND STORY. Feel free to look at the site of the SOUTHEAST GREY CHC as an 
example. Would help funding initiative for Attainable housing on same site AND OFFER NEW HEALTH 
CARE FACILITIES FOR OUR GROWING COMMUNITY. 

PAUL TESSIER, THORNBURY 




